
Notice To Bidders 
 

 

Sealed proposals will be received until 2:00 PM on December 17th, 2024 at UNC-Pembroke, in 

Room 141, Pinchbeck Building, 128A Facilities Dr., Pembroke, NC 28372 and immediately 

thereafter publicly opened and read for the furnishing of labor, material and equipment for the 

construction of: 

University of North Carolina at Pembroke 

Lumbee Hall, Livermore Library, Jones, and Old Main FACP Replacements – Pembroke, NC 

SCO ID No. 23-26965-01A 

 

An electronic copy of the complete plans and specifications for this project can be obtained by 

contacting McKim & Creed by e- mail: (Allison (Ally) Jurgens (AJurgens@mckimcreed.com) 

beginning September 23, 2024. A signed electronic file disclaimer is required. A hard copy is 

also available. The hard copies will require a plan deposit of $200 made payable to McKim & 

Creed by Certified Check. The plan deposit will be refunded to all bidders and non-bidders, 

provided the plans are returned bound, in order, and in good condition no later than 10 days 

following the bid date. 

 

Pre-Bid Meeting 

 

A pre-bid meeting will be held for all interested bidders at 2:00 PM on October 22nd, 2024 at 

UNC-Pembroke in Room 141, Pinchbeck Building, 128A Facilities Dr., Pembroke, NC 28372. 

Onsite walk-through’s can be scheduled, if need be, following the pre-bid meeting, coordinated 

through the Project Manager. 

 

The State reserves the unqualified right to reject any and all proposals. 

 

The University of North Carolina-Pembroke has an affirmative policy of fostering, promoting 

and conducting business with minority owned enterprises. Minority contractors are 

encouraged to participate in the bidding process. 
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